K
Invitation to Kesko’s Capital Markets
Day on 7 December 2022

Kesko cordially invites investors, analysts and media to its Capital Markets Day on
Wednesday, 7 December 2022 in the afternoon from 2 .00 to 4.00 p.m. EET.

At the event, Kesko’s top management will provide information on the company’s strategy and
its execution in all three divisions — grocery trade, building and technical trade, and car trade —
as well as topical themes such as inflation, energy and green transition. The event will be held
in English.

The event will take place at K-Kampus, Tydpajankatu 12, 00580 Helsinki. The event can also
be viewed as a webcast at kesko.fi/reportcentre. Questions can be submitted during the live
event. A recording of the event will be made available afterwards.

Guests who will attend the event in person are asked to register by 23 November 2022 at the
latest by contacting Minna Hannula (firsthname.lastname@kesko.fi) to receive instructions. No
registration will be required for the webcast.

A more detailed agenda, the presentation materials and a webcast link will be published on
Kesko’s website kesko.fi/reportcentre.

Further information is available from Hanna Jaakkola, Vice President, Investor Relations, tel.
+358 105 323 540.

Welcome!
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